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Detroit police investigating fatal shooting of California man 

 

By Santiago Esparza  

 

The Detroit News  

 

DETROIT -- Police are continuing their investigation into the fatal shooting of a California 

businessman in town for a business trip.  

 

Ben Goldman, a 42-year-old Los Gatos resident was found dead about 7 a.m. Aug. 19 in a lot on 

Braille Street, Detroit police said. He was shot in the neck the previous day.  

 

Investigators were able to determine that Goldman had spent time at topless bars on Eight Mile 

Road before his death, including the Penthouse Club, said Detroit Police Second Deputy Chief 

James Tate.  

 

Goldman did not have any identification on him. Police believed he was robbed. No suspects 

have been identified.  

 

On Tuesday, Goldman's family held a memorial that was attended by 400 people, according to a 

story posted on The San Jose Mercury News' Web site.  

 

Goldman was an executive with Cisco Systems, where he worked for 16 years. He was married 

with two daughters.  

 

You can reach Santiago Esparza at (313) 222-2127 or sesparza@detnews.com.  
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